
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Bill, Jimmy, Paul, & Pineloch Management Corporation,  
 
My team and I wanted to thank you for the welcome plant/gift that was sent to our office yesterday!  
 
Also, thank you for all you have done to make our move into this new location as smooth as possible.  
We squeezed what is typically a 12 month process in just basically under 12 weeks!   
We are gracious for your prompt service, attention to detail, and high level of customer service. 
 
I can not be more happy about the way the space is turning out as we are very close to full completion.   
It’s easy to see that the Pineloch organization has remarkable standards!  
 
I attached a few pics, but please invite your team to stop by any time to see the changes.   
At this point it looks like April before we will be able to do an official grand opening.     
 
Thanks again, 
Have a great weekend! 
 
Neil  
 

Neil F. Zeigler | General Manager 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


